

Dear Valued Patients:

At the start of the COVID-19 pandemic, Internal Medicine Associates of Texas established important protocols to ensure the safety of all patients, staff and visitors. All Internal Medicine Associates of Texas employees are required to practice proven tactics for controlling the spread of COVID-19, including social distancing, masking, and frequent cleaning of all office areas. We continue to comply with CDC guidelines and the renewed Dallas County mask mandate effective August 12, 2021, by requiring everyone working, visiting, or receiving care at our office to wear a face covering. Patients are welcome to bring one visitor at a time to limit the possible risk of exposure to our staff and our patients.

While the vaccine rollout has been very promising, to date, only a fraction of our community is vaccinated and there is still much work to be done. As a reminder, if you have not yet received your COVID-19 vaccination, you can call our office and make an appointment to come and get the vaccine today. We offer the Moderna vaccine here in our office for your convenience. Dr. Salam encourages every eligible patient to get the vaccine ASAP and not to wait. Please call our office if you have questions or concerns regarding the vaccine, or if you are unsure about the accuracy of what you may have heard or read about it. If you think you may be eligible for a booster dose, please call us to make sure you meet criteria and schedule your appointment.

We urge everyone to stay vigilant in protecting their own health as well as the health of family members, healthcare providers and our community by practicing proven tactics including wearing a mask, frequent hand washing, social distancing, staying home when sick and getting vaccinated.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our community safe.

Sincerely,

Internal Medicine Associates of Texas